
May 23, 2022


Dear friends/supporters/family,


This first picture is Daniel Stanley.  He 
and Abby are missionaries at 
Scripture Memory Mountain Mission 
in Kentucky.  He is working in their 
finance office.


I am keeping busy getting next year’s 
Bible club planned, making the 
visuals, studying the lessons, etc.  


I just lost my lawn boy as he now has 
a full time job and can no longer fit 
me into his schedule.  Pray for me to 

find someone else as it hurts my back to do all the yard work alone.





This is Timothy Payne’s new baby 
born in February.  She is another of 
Caroline’s grandchildren.


Continue to pray for Caroline’s 
oldest son Jonathan as he has what 
they are 
now 
calling 
“long-

term Covid”.  I guess a lot of people have it, but it affects each one differently.  
Jonathan cannot work until he gets energy back.  He is having Physical 
Therapy, seeing a neurologist and having tests, and waiting for an 
endocrinologist to get him in for an appointment.  This picture is Jonathan & 
Elizabeth with 3 of their boys.  Another was born just recently.  God has been 
good to provide some disability and finances in miraculous ways.


This is my sister, Caroline Payne.  It is her boys I was just 
telling you about.


I continue to have some kind of dirt stuff coming into my 
tub through the hot water faucet.  No one has yet been 
willing to go under my trailer to find the source.  Pray for God to provide help for this 
issue.


This is Daniel and Ruth (Coon) Bradford.  He pastors in Walsh, Colorado.  They came 
up to se me with their 4 children and spent 2 nights.  I had sorted through my 
teaching supplies and had a bunch of stuff for them to look through.  They took most 



of it to use in their homeschooling and in their church ministries.


 
Ellie Driesenga will speak for my Ladies 
Bible study on June 16.  She is on furlough from Brazil.


Holly Friesen will be coming the states from (Ukraine, Moldov, Romania) in June.  She has been 
ministering to refugees recently.


This is Janelle (Printy) DeBlock and her family.  She and her husband 
are licensed counselors.  


I just love hearing from alumni who are serving the Lord and 
teaching the children to know the Lord.


My e-mail is now rewcoh454@gmail.com.  Share it with other 
alumni, but please don’t put it on social media as I have been hacked 
2x.


I love the verse in Isaiah that says, “And thy children shall be taught 
of the Lord and great shall be the peace of thy children.”


With God’s great mercy and love,


Ruth J. Haynie


270036 US HWY 385 Lot 16, Hot 
Springs, SD 57747-6060
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